
Welcome To Our Newsletter

On behalf of our home, we would like to wish all our family and 
friends a very Happy New Year! We would also like to take this 
opportunity to thank you for all your support throughout 2022. 

2023 is going to be a very special and equally busy year - we look 
forward to sharing details about our fun filled activities taking place 
via our monthly newsletter.

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email 
newsletters/updates just let us know, or forward them the 
newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up 

Best wishes, 

Michelle Sommerville
Home Manager

https://queensviewharbour.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0d1155a123662b7a19e655dee&id=1b2313feda&e=4ae2e3d98f


 

Christmas Day

Christmas is such a wonderful time of the year where we can join 
together, relax and reflect on the many happy memories that are 
made over the festive season. Not forgetting the delicious food 
that is also enjoyed over Christmas time!

Santa, his elves and helpers were out in force on Christmas Day 
here at Queens View Harbour. We had a lovely carol service and 
the Buck’s Fizz reception was enjoyed by residents, staff and 
families. Big thanks to our great team who made our second 
Christmas so memorable...



Lead Up To Christmas

December was a month of all things Christmas! On the lead up to 
the big day we got into the Christmas spirit by having a Christmas 
Party. Santa and his helpers certainly know how to get a party 
rocking! Massive thanks to Music Box for entertaining us. 





 

Our artists were 
at work with 

masterpieces in 
the making. Our 

Arts & Crafts 
sessions are 

always a 
favourite for our 

creative 
residents.

We also had 
'Just Like Eddie' 
entertaining us 

and getting 
everyone into 

the festive 
spirit...



  Cheese & Wine

Our Cheese and Wine tasting evening went down a treat. Thanks 
to our Chef's and Activity Staff for the work behind the scenes. This 
was greatly enjoyed by residents and families.



  Sunset Cafe

All year round our Sunset Cafe collects donations for our 
nominated charity. 2022 we wanted to collect for West FM Cash 
For Kids. We are over the moon to announce we collected a huge 
£584.00!

We hope this money made a difference to some children’s 
Christmas wishes this year. Huge thank you for all your kind 
donations.



Our Facebook Page

Make sure to check out the Queens View Harbour Care Home 
Facebook Page.

 
Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!

Leave A Review

We appreciate all feedback, reviews or suggestions you may have.
Please contact us or leave a review through the link below as we 

would be happy to receive your comments.
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews

Google Reviews
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